SUBMISSION NO. 179

From: I
To: Committee, SPLA (REPS);

cc: )

Subject: Sub 179 RESIDENTIAL STRATA INSURANCE - NORTH QUEENSLAND
Date: Sunday, 15 January 2012 6:18:10 PM

2 LOTS

We refer to forthcoming House of Representatix)es Standing Committee on
Social Policy and Legal Affairs hearing to be held in Townsville on 1st Feb.
and wish to register our intention to attend this hearing.

Our concern is the rapid increase of insurance premiums and lack of
insurance company competition in North Queensland for residential strata
insurance.

consists of 2 units (both owner occupied) our premiums have
gone in 2006/7 - $1,497.18 to current $6,072.50.

Our insurance broker submitted 2 quotes to us on 21st October 2011, that
situation changed before we had even paid the premium to ONLY ONE
company that would cover our Insurance needs.

Yours faithfully,
Lyndall Doring
Chair/Secretary/Treasurer






